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PRESS RELEASE

No.433/2013

Date: 20th June 2013

Business Support Unit Seminar Rescheduled

The Ministry for Tourism, Commercial Affairs, Public Transport and the Port wishes to
advise the public that the next Business Support Unit Seminar on Internet Shopping,
which was to take place on the 4th July 2013, has been cancelled due to the By-
election. The seminar has been re-scheduled and will now take place on the 23rd
July 2013 10:30am at the Finance Centre Boardroom, Suite 761 Europort.

Applications to the seminar are invited from the general public and are offered on a
first come first served basis. Please contact the Business Support Unit on 20065396
or via email at business.support@gibraltar.gov.gi if you wish to attend. The Business
Support Unit also wishes to apologise for any inconveniences this change may
cause.


